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stage, totaling nearly $150 million along with deferred maintenance projects, campus improvements and facility 
enhancements totaling over $100 million coupled with important academic enhancements. Dr. Jackson has left a 
lasting mark and we are very grateful for his many years of service. It has been an honor to serve with him." 
 
The Board of Regents will begin a search for his successor, ensuring a smooth transition and the continuation of 
the University's important work for our region, state and nation. 
 


